
RSC/MusicWG/2/LC response 
30 September 2016 

Page 1 of 1 

To: RDA Steering Committee 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 

Subject: Additions and revisions to RDA 2.15.1.3, Plate Number for Music   

 

Thanks to the RSC Music Working group; we agree with the proposal.  We note that the 
word “notated” was inserted before “music” in several places as a result of the August 
2016 release, and should be represented in the SecFinal for this proposal. 

 


